
io-ooi
COMMENT

CL-00982

From:

Sent:

To:

Subject:

Dries Smith <dries@intellect.co.za>
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 1:04 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Dear Reader, I am against the act proposal witch intend to change the leverage from 1:100 to 1:10. This will
impact upon the profitability of my trading and harm the industry as a whole.

I am trading with GFT and is a resident in South Africa.

Yours Truly

Dries Smith


